
Campus Visits 

 

Campus visits for prospective students are not required for admission, but are strongly 

recommended. The campus visit is one example of student-initiated interest that the University 

considers when making admission decisions. A typical visit includes a group information session 

with an admission counselor and a student-led tour with optional opportunities for attending a 

meeting with a faculty member or coach, or an informational interview with a current student. 

Other special visit opportunities include specialized facility tours, lunch with a student host, and 

an information session with the Sewanee Career Center. Class visits are available to admitted 

students from mid-January through April.  

 

Students may schedule a visit by registering on the Office of Admission’s website. Group 

information sessions and campus tours are available year round and non-evaluative interviews 

are available during the academic year. Campus tours are offered regularly throughout the year 

in both the morning and afternoon. Half-day Saturday Preview events are offered on select 

Saturdays in both the fall and spring. All non-evaluative interviews are conducted by either 

members of the Admission counseling staff or carefully selected and trained seniors in the 

college. Interviewers are interested in learning about not only the student's academic 

achievements, but also about their extracurricular activities and interests.  

 

The Office of Admission, located in Fulford Hall, is open Monday through Friday from 8 a.m. to 

4:30 p.m. (Central Time). 
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